
 

Brough Road,  W: www.lecateauprimary.co.uk 
Catterick Garrison,   E: admin@le-cateau.n-yorks.sch.uk 
North Yorkshire,   T: 01748 832292     
DL9 4ED   F: 01748 836414    
Headteacher   Mr I Mottram BA (Hons) Deputy Headteacher Mrs A Cafferty BA (Hons) MA  

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

We are very excited to introduce our STEM week which is coming up soon from 13th-17th March. 

Everyone in school will be taking part in many activities throughout the week. We would also like to 

invite parents/carers to join with their children in class on the following events:  

THURSDAY 16TH MARCH WITH MISS BELL  

Foundation Stage 1 AM 8.45am-10.15am Parents are invited to join in with a range of activities  

Foundation Stage 1 PM 12.15pm-1.45pm Parents are invited to join in with a range of activities  

THURSDAY 16TH MARCH WITH MISS GARTH AND MISS JAMES  

Foundation Stage 2 1.30pm-3.10pm Parents are invited to join in with a range of activities  

WEDNESDAY 15TH MARCH WITH MISS STANLEY, MRS BARRACLOUGH, MRS 

BAGGALEY, MISS EWBANK, MRS MARWICK AND MRS SQUIRES-MARTIN  

Year 1/ Year 2 2.00pm-3.10pm Parents are invited to join in with a range of activities  

TUESDAY 14TH MARCH WITH MR HOLLOCKS AND MRS JOHN  

Year 3 2.45pm-3.20pm Parents are invited to watch the Egg Challenge testing  

TUESDAY 14TH MARCH WITH MRS ATTRILL AND MISS CAIRNS  

Year 4 2.00pm-3.20pm Parents are invited to complete a trial/quiz  

MONDAY 13TH MARCH WITH MRS CAMPBELL, MRS WHITBY AND MRS MIDDLETON  

Year 5 1.30pm-3.00pm Parents are invited to complete a Rollercoaster challenge  

FRIDAY 17TH MARCH WITH MRS TATE AND MR BUCKLE  

Year 6 1.30pm-3.00pm Parents are invited to complete a Carousel of Engineering  

We will also be holding a Family Health Event and Roadshow on Tuesday 14th March which will 

involve activities regarding looking after our bodies.  



For parents/carers of children in Foundation Stage 2, there will be an event in class from 2pm. For 

parents/carers of children in Year 1,2,3,4,5 or 6 the event will run after school for 45 minutes and 

will be held in the school hall.  

We would love to see as many parents/carers as possible at these events to promote Science, 

Technology, Engineering and Mathematics (STEM) in school.  

 

 
 

Yours sincerely  

 

 
 

I MOTTRAM  

Headteacher 

 

 


